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BY MAIL 
April 29, 2015  
 
Laurier Homes 
150 Connie Cres. Unit 4 
Concord ON  L4K 1L9 
Attn.: Charles Vallance 
 
 
Dear Mr. Vallance, 
 
Thank you for submitting a letter of comment to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) 
regarding Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc.’s application for approval of its 2015-2020 
demand side management plan (EB-2015-0029 / EB-2015-0049).  
 
The application will be decided through a public hearing. Your letter will become part of 
the public record. 
 
Your letter will also be provided directly to the decision-maker(s) who will be deciding 
whether the application is approved. The decision-maker(s) will consider your 
comments in reaching a decision.    
 
In reaching a decision, the decision-maker(s) will only be able to consider comments 
which relate to issues which are within the authority of the OEB and relevant to the 
issues being considered by the decision-maker(s). 
 
If you would like to receive a copy of the decision, please send an email to 
boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca with the subject line “Decision Request – EB-2015-
0029 / EB-2015-0049” and include your name and the business that you represent in 
the body of the email.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
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